Barrow AFC foundation

Young People at Whinfell had a fantastic time attending an open training session at Barrow AFC. We got
to meet the players and the mascot, and have our souvenirs signed as the players prepared for their end
of season game.

We are looking forward to continuing to wark with Barrow AFC foundation as they provide us with
workshops about building our resilience as well as training sessions for our students.



